This has been an exciting week for Space Center Rotary. We had a great meeting on Monday with our Club Assembly where our directors shared the state of our club. Then on Wednesday we were joined by RI President Gary Huang to present a Random Act of Kindness to Shanna. See pic below. Lot's of y'all made this presentation, and that was just way to cool.



Then that afternoon we hosted President Huang on a VIP tour of JSC. See pics below.





The week's activities concluded last night at the All Club meeting with President Huang as the Keynote speaker.

The icing on the cake was when I was unexpectedly called to the podium by President Huang to receive a thank you for the tour of JCS. He presented me with the tie for his year, see pic below.



I want you all to know however, that I was just the lucky one to be club president last night. Jon McKinnie made all the arrangements with JSC, he interfaced with the district planners and made the tour go perfect. I and we all owe Jon a great BIG THANK YOU!!! Jon does a ton of work we never see with the District and RI. He has been asked to be a speaker at several high level meetings on membership around the country.

Jon: Please know I appreciate all you do for our club and Rotary!!

Go And Do Likewise.

Scott

This email was automatically generated by <u>ClubRunner</u> on behalf of <u>Rotary Club of Space Center</u>. <u>Unsubscribe</u>.